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Policies to Support the Revenue Protection and Special 
Constable Service Culture Change Program 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on December 7, 2023, adopted the following: 

Consideration of the item be deferred until the February 22, 2024 TTC Board meeting, 
at earliest, subject to the following: 
 
a. Incorporation of all feedback received by the Board at its December 7, 2023 meeting 

into the Use of Force, Use of Discretion, and Body-Worn and Special Constable In-
Car Camera Systems; and  

 
b. Full and robust consultation on the Use of Force, Use of Discretion, and Body-Worn 

and Special Constable In-Car Camera Systems policies, to begin no later than 
December 15, 2023 with Special Constables and Fare Inspectors, as represented by 
CUPE Local 5089; and 

 
c. Full and robust public consultation on the Use of Force, Use of Discretion, and Body-

Worn and Special Constable In-Car Camera Systems policies, to begin no later than 
December 15, 2023; and 

 
d. Preparation of a report to the TTC Board detailing the feedback received through a. 

b. and c. above, whether the feedback was incorporated into the policies, and if not, 
an explanation as to why the feedback was not incorporated.  


